
Westchester County is relaunching the Public Engagement Program  
on the Master Plan for Westchester County Airport. 

Join us �
VIRTUALLY

for an Open Conversation �
to see what’s “On the Horizon” �for the Airport.

Wednesday, July 6 �
at 6 p.m. �

To register, please visit  https://bit.ly/3QFp7qg 

*If you would like to speak during the meeting, please check
the box on the registration form. Members of the public who
would like to submit their comments in writing can email them 
to communications@westchestergov.com

https://bit.ly/3QFp7qg

